
CHILDREN TAKING THE LEAD IN DRAFTING 
AND PRESENTING POLICY BRIEF

Children engaging with decision making

Global

Children from Bangladesh, Bolivia, Guatemala, India, Indonesia, Kenya, Malawi, Nepal, Peru, Philippines, Senegal, Uganda, 

Zambia, Zimbabwe participated in drafting and in the �nal review and editing process of the Joining Forces Policy brief: 

"Children's right to be hard: we're talking, are you listening?" 

Children participated in country group discussions for creation of the policy brief, and in the selection of peer selected who 

would participate in public event on Nov 20, 2020. They also peer selected who would participate in the private plenary and 

breakout sessions, and which children would lead the breakout sessions. They also decided which children would submit videos 

to be used and who would write the child authored blog. Now that the �nal version of the policy brief is available they are working 

at country level to determine if they want a child friendly version and what that means from their perspective, they are creating 

their own in-country advocacy plans. 

Joining Forces

Click here for support website

https://joining-forces.org/publications/childrens-right-to-be-heard/

